BIZPAC

April 25, 2012

Ms. Lisa Hughes
Hughes and Hughes
660 W. First Street
Tustin, CA 92780

Dear Lisa:

On behalf of the 2012 BIZPAC Board of Trustees and the Orange County
Business Council, please accept my sincere thanks for your participation in the 4"
Annual BIZPAC Tribute and Roast honoring Sandra Hutchens, Orange County
Sheriff.

The event was a great success with the gathering of more than 150 friends and
family of Sheriff Hutchens. With much spirited exchange, we all got to participate
in celebrating a trailblazing local leader. Through the generous donation of your
time, you supported not only the Tribute and Roast, but have contributed to the
success of BIZPAC, a leading political action committee that supports candidates
for elected office who are advocates for the business community.

Thank you once again for your participation of the Tribute and Roast honoring
Sheriff Hutchens and for your continued support of Orange County Business

Council. ;
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Kate Klimow
t and CEO Vice President of Government Affairs
Orange 'County Business Council Orange County Business Council
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